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Faculty Positions in Theoretical
Condensed Matter and Cold Atom Physics

Rice University

The Department of Physics and Astronomy at Rice University invites appli-
cations for two anticipated tenure-track Assistant Professor positions in theo-
retical physics. One of the positions is in condensed matter physics, with em-
phasis on fundamental theory, while the other is in ultra-cold atom physics,
with a focus on connections to condensed matter. These positions will com-
plement and extend our existing experimental and theoretical strengths in
condensed matter and ultra-cold atom physics (for information on the ex-
isting e¤orts, see http://physics.rice.edu/). Applicants should send a
dossier that includes a curriculum vitae, statements of research and teach-
ing interests, a list of publications, and two or three selected reprints, and
arrange for at least three letters of recommendation to be sent to R. G. Hulet
or Q. Si, Co-Chairs, Faculty Search Committee, Dept. of Physics and Astron-
omy �MS 61, Rice University, 6100 Main Street, Houston, TX 77005 or by
email to vcall@rice.edu. Applications will be accepted until the positions
are �lled, but only those received by November 15 will be assured full
consideration. The appointments are expected to start in July, 2009. Rice
University is an a¢ rmative action/equal opportunity employer; women and
underrepresented minorities are strongly encouraged to apply.

[This ad appeared in the September 2008 issue of Physics Today.]


